
 
 

 

For Immediate Release 

Monday, November 13, 2023 

Contacts: 

Daniel Eick, Assistant City Administrator, 218-569-1002 

David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk, 218-562-4441 

City to Host Open House on Final City Hall Design Proposal 

Members of the public are encouraged to attend for an update on Widesth’s final City Hall 

Design Proposal at 8319 County Road 11, Breezy Point, MN 56472. 

Breezy Point, MN – The City is seeking public comment on the future of City Hall through a 

Community Open House scheduled for Monday, November 27, from 5:00 – 7:00 PM. The event 

will give community members an opportunity to provide input on the proposed design for City 

Hall and ask questions of staff and architects. 

Comments received from the Open House will be processed by architects and designers at 

Widseth, the City’s contractor, for consideration by the final design committee.  

In the meantime, a small exhibit has been constructed at City Hall where members of the public 

can submit comments during regular business hours. Alternatively, interested parties can 

comment and review relevant documentation on the City’s website at 

https://www.breezypointmn.gov/city-projects/page/city-hall-facility-assessment.  

## 

The City of Breezy Point, set in beautiful natural surroundings with abundant recreational 

amenities, strives to provide secure and enjoyable neighborhoods for residents and visitors of all 

ages. The City and residents work together to sustain planned commercial, residential, and 

recreational growth, while building upon social connections and identity for the community.  
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